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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

• Made honey sandwiches on Winnie the pooh day. 

• Acted out the Winnie the pooh story using sensory props. 

• Looked at different countries on the globe and matched animals to 

countries  

• Made our own flags. 

• Made our own boats and tested them in water to see if they would 

sink or float. 

• Worked on number recognition during a game of snap. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  
 

  Working on shape recognition during a penguin craft activity. 

  Saving penguins from the ice using hammers in our winter tuff 

tray. 

 Working on colour recognition when going on a flag hunt. 

 Starting to look at adding numbers together using our fingers to 

count out. 

Home learning : 

Using house hold items and a bowl of water, can the children 

guess if the items will sink or float? 
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